Woodthorne Primary School Woodthorne Road South Tettenhall Wolverhampton WV6 8LX

WOODTHORNE

Tel: 01902 558544

Email: woodthorneprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Web: www.woodthorneprimary.org

Headteacher Mr T Hinkley

Chief Executive Officer Mrs A Cheema

Part of Perry Hall Mulit-Academy Trust Company Number: 08566185

4th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

During the academic year, Year 6 will be completing a range of activities during Literacy based on a number of films. Some of the films we show the children are certified PG. If you give consent for your child to watch these films, please complete the reply slip below and return it to school as soon as possible. If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Year 6 team.

Yours faithfully

Miss Titley
Deputy Head Teacher

Year 6 films

I give permission for my child _______ to watch PG certified films.

Signed